[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Ellen Boardman 
Sent: 18 April 2019 19:54
To: Gemma Magnuson; Planning
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00531/F

Hi Gemma

There are two trees subject to tree preservation orders at this location, the remainder of the trees on site are within the Conservation Area I would like to see an Arboricultural Method Statement detailing the protection of these trees for the duration of the construction works. 

Thanks

Ellen

Ellen Boardman
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
 Cherwell District & South Northants Councils


